
HOW TO SUPPORT THE GUELPH STUDENT FOODBANK 
Thank you so much for thinking about us. Your desire to support students is instrumental to keeping our 
services running. 

Now more than ever, your support is needed to keep our services running. With limited funds and 
limited staff, the Guelph Student FoodBank is struggling to provide for the number of students in need 
on campus. There are many ways you can help! 

DONATE:  
We accept cash, cheque, and e-transfer donations. 

• Cash donations can be dropped off in-person either at the FoodBank or the CSA office (located 
on the 2nd floor of the UC in room 274).

• Cheques can be made out to the Central Student Association, with "Guelph Student FoodBank" 
written in the memo line. These can be dropped off in the CSA office or at the FoodBank.

• E-transfers can be directed to: csaaccts@uoguelph.ca from your banking so�ware. In the 
message field, state that it is a dona�on for the FoodBank.  (Don't forget the message or else 
the CSA won’t know where to direct the dona�on!)

Unfortunately, we cannot provide tax receipts. 

We also accept food item donations, such as canned tuna, peanut butter, beans, rice, and lentils. Food 
item donations must be non-perishable, not past best-before dates and not opened or dented. Please 
call/email in advance to arrange a drop-off time or to inquire about our current most-needed items. 

ORGANIZE:  
Organizing a fundraiser or food drive is a great way to connect people on campus to help support our 
cause! We’re happy to work with individuals, groups, and organizations who are interested in getting 
involved. Feel free to reach out to discuss potential support for advertising materials or bins that can be loaned. 

We currently are unable to accept volunteers. Contact the FoodBank Coordinator to be added to our 
Volunteer Interest list. 

CONTACT INFORMATION: 
Joy Amyote (they/them) 
FoodBank Coordinator | Central Student Association 
620 Gordon Street, Guelph, ON N1G 1Y4
519 824 4120 x52561 | foodbank@uoguelph.ca


